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Dear Parents/Carers,        5th January 2024 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Mr. Young will be running a few tag-rugby training sessions for Years 5 & 6 pupils, 

both boys and girls in the lead up to entering the school into a tournament taking place on Thursday 8th February 2024. 

This will be a mixed Years 5 and 6 School Tag-Rugby competition held at Lowestoft and Yarmouth Rugby Club, 

Gunton for a limited number of pupils selected from the training sessions (Maximum 10). Please encourage your child 

to persevere and to continue to improve if they are not chosen to play in the tournament, as we may organise friendly 

fixtures in the future (time permitting), which they may be involved in.  

 

The set of training club sessions will be held during lunchtimes on a Monday or Tuesday. There will also be training 

sessions from 3:30pm-4:15pm on a run of consecutive Fridays. These will be 12th, 19th, 26th January and 2nd 

February. As these sessions are temporary in preparation for the tournament, children are able to return to other clubs 

they may have signed up to once the tournament is completed.  

 

All participants in the training must have suitable sportswear and must play in football-studded footwear (not trainers 

for their safety as the pitch will be slippery). If the weather is poor, children will need weather proof clothing. 

 

If you give permission for your child to take part in the training sessions please fill out the slip below and return it by 

Wednesday 10th January 2024.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. B. Young 

Headteacher 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

To the Office:     Tag-Rugby Training Sessions 

 

I give/do not give permission (delete as appropriate) for my child __________________________ to take part in the 

Tag-Rugby training sessions  

 

 

Signed:____________________________________ 
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